November’s President’s Newsletter
After a brief respite, it is time to get it on again!

The golf course is scheduled to open on Sunday, November 8. It is anticipated the first two to three weeks
will be cart path only. As we all know, this to allow the over seeding to take proper root before we begin to
gouge it out, one swing at a time.

While the course was closed for over seeding everyone at the course has been very busy getting the course
and facilities ready for the coming season. Kevin and his crew have done a great job preparing the tee boxes,
fairways and greens and the fairway bunkers on 5 and 7 have been rejuvenated. As a direct result of the
drought conditions the decision was made to not over seed the rough. We have all played this course with
dormant roughs in the past. It will provide for some amusing golf and, even more incentive to keep the ball
in the field of play.

As for the golf, our first TLQMC event is the Welcome Back/Wright Memorial Tournament on November 16.
If you haven’t already signed up, don’t hesitate. The signup sheet is on our website. This tournament will be
closely followed by one of your biggest tournaments every year, the Holiday Tournament scheduled for
December 7. Don’t drag your feet signing up for this tournament as it usually fills up pretty quickly. Of
course, from the first Monday the course reopens, we will enjoy our weekly TLQOMC events.

So at this point, you have been reminded about the first two tournaments, our weekly play and, you have
should have received your notice from our Membership Director, Pat Martin, that it is time to renew your
TLQMC membership for next year. The only thing left to do is to let you know what it will cost for golf this
year.

Rack rate: $139, includes lunch

Homeowner rate: $99, includes lunch

Men’s Club events rate: $85, includes lunch

Charter Members who joined prior to March 31, 2015: $65

Charter Members who joined after March 31, 2015: $75

Lunch for Annual and Charter members on Monday Play: $10

For prices for Annual Memberships
Charter Members who joined prior to March 31, 2015, $4250 for a single, $6,000 for a couple
Charter Members who joined after March 31, 2015, $5250 for a single, $7,000 for a couple
Non-Charter Members: Annual Memberships currently not available

Use of golf course cart option: $500

Now, with information overload, let’s tee it up and have another great season!

See you on the course,
Gary



